Steven SeEe

From: Carol Terry <cterry09@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:51 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: In support of H-5515

My name is Carol Terry and [ am a resident of Providence. | am writing to express my strong support of H-5515.
I am in support of H-5515 because in a democracy, it is important to hear from everyone and allowing same day
registration will encourage more people to vote, remove barriers to the ballot box, and ensure that people are not

disenfranchised because they missed an arbitrary date. Other states offer this opportunity and there is no downside,
only increased voter participation.

I hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.

Thank you for your consideration.

Carol Terry
Providence

cterry09@gmail.com



